
To: d.elmore

 
 
 

Subject: Fwd: Further comments on planning application 6/2021/10079/FULL

﻿



Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

 
Date: 26.3.2021
To: planning@welhat.gov.uk
Subject: Further comments on planning application
6/2021/10079/FULL

﻿
From  5Hill rise cuffley  EN6 4ED
 
For the attention of g.macinnes@welhat.gov.uk
 
Re your letter dated 17th March inviting further comments on the
retrospective application.
 
The following points to my initial response are listed below:
 
Please consult the parish councils comments dated 3rd February
submitted to you on the 11th February.
 
The original plans quoted soft landscaping which has not
happened. This is not inline with current thinking and
conservation issues.
 

 

 
We have forwarded you this email as you are head of planning because we have given up trying
to contact anyone on the phone in your department for sometime now. Also the planning
website is so difficult to navigate we have found it difficult to convey our comments to you even
though you asked for comments We would ask you to make sure our above comments re 8 Hill
Rise, are forwarded to the correct person. Please email us back that you have done this and also
comment on why even the switchboard operators at welhat are asking people to complain about
lack of communication the planning department has with the public as no one answers calls
when the operator puts them through!!
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